
Presenter: Mark Friesen 
 
Date: September 9, 2021 
 
Topic: The goal of this agenda item is to improve the safety and well-being of our members’ work-place 
area (office area, factories, airfields, etc) by recommending non-essential work be completed remotely 
due to COVID-19. 
 
Motion 1: 
It is moved that the SPEEA NW Council will send a letter to the Boeing Company recommending that we 
put safety first so that non-touch labor work be completed 100% virtually due to the Delta Variant of 
COVID-19. 
 
Current cases are up over 500% in large production areas (Renton & Everett). 
Please should be using their Boeing Issued equipment to be safe (versus getting sick at work). 

 
Currently the hospitals are overwhelmed with sick COVID positive patients. 

 
 
Updated: 9/8 
Source: http://companymedical.web.boeing.com/coronavirus 
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